
 

About the Scholarship Application Process 

Since its founding, the St George Community Sailing Foundation has been committed to 
ensuring the participation of local children.  The fee for children resident year round in St 
George, South Thomaston, Thomaston, Cushing and Spruce Head is one half of that for 
children from outside the area. In addition, a limited number of scholarships are available 
to children resident year-round in St George, reducing their costs even further.  

Our scholarship awards process is intended to ensure that those children who need 
scholarships receive them and are able to participate in the sailing program. We realize 
that financial information is sensitive, and assure you that it will be held in strictest 
confidence. 

The Jackson Memorial Library also offers scholarships for the St George Sailing, in 
memory of Ed Ingalls.  Their applications are due April 1.  One can apply for a Library 
scholarship first, and then if not awarded, still have time to apply for a St George Sailing 
scholarship. 

To apply for a scholarship: 

• Go to our web site “Reservation” page and RESERVE your place using the online 
form. 

• Download and complete the Scholarship Application form and submit by 
scanning and emailing or by sending by mail. 

• Scholarship applications are due by mail or email on May 1.  Notifications will be 
made in mid-May. 

• The SGS scholarship covers $190 of the $210 tuition. The remaining $20 is 
covered by the recipient, and is payable with the hard copy registration form by 
June 1.

http://stgeorgesail.org/regist.html

